
    1/23 /17 
to 1/27/17 

All week 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 1/25/17 
      9am 
 
 
 
 
 
    1/26/17 
      6:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
    2/1/17 
    7:00 am 

 Character 
Counts  

Celebration  

Science Fair 

 
5th Grade to 

Kennedy Space 

 

From the Principal’s Desk:  

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

 This week the school board approved a donation of $70,000.00 dollars 
to our school from the P.T.A.O. for the purchase of new playground 
equipment. This was  possible because of your support of our various 
fundraisers and P.T.A.O. activities. Thank you! We will see our new 
playground next school year. This is something that all of our children 
will enjoy for many years to come. Thank you! 

I would like to congratulate and thank Davi Guimaraes for representing 
our school at the District Spelling Bee on Wednesday. Davi competed 
against 32 other elementary and middle school students in grades 5-8. 
He did an outstanding job and made us very proud.  

I would like to thank Nancy Birchall of the Colonial Dames for bringing 
Abraham Lincoln to talk to our fifth grade students. He gave a 
fascinating account of what it was like to live in the 1800’s, grow up as 
Lincoln, and serve our country as our 16th President. We all learned so 
much from this terrific re-enactor. Thank you for selecting R. B. Hunt! 

Next week is “Celebrate Literacy Week”. Please take time to read to 
your children or have them read to you! 

Thank you for a great week, 

 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

20th, 2017 

1st Grade:  

Student of the Week 
Yearbook Notice!!! 

Order forms have been sent home. 

Please send checks, money orders 

or order online.  

CASH WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED! 

Quantities are limited so don’t 

delay! The cost is $20. To order 

online go to  

www.leonards.com/yearbooks 

Access code is: C377277 

 
 
 
First Grade:  Zac Vaccaro, Miles Brown, Soleil Cromwell, Jacob Colon, Elli LeMaire, Juliet 
Fogarty 
Second Grade: Olivia Eklund, Leoncio McClarnon, Chandler Dubrow, Ashlyn Albritton, Camren 
Myers, Bailey Krull, Stella Lawrence, Emi Gassert, Nicholas Mavris, Emma Brawner  
Third Grade: Cameron Conroy, Thomas Pete, Sean Koblinski, Ryker Sparks, Max Duncan, Lucas 
Cruz 

Fourth Grade: Noah Guard ,Naomi Backman, Sophia Harp, Gareth Tutten, Sarah Douglas, 

Ethan Walters, Angie Kalanik, Caleb Bowen, Ellarie Price, Chase Sellers, Ava Hadjis 

Fifth Grade:  Drake Mondragon,  Alannah Pepper, Gavin Peters, Henry Benoit 
Hannah Johnson, Rayven Riley, Lawrence LaSasso, Lial Landry 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

 

Please Remember! 
 

Parents must come into the front office to sign in students  

when students are tardy.  

Students are tardy if they are not in their class-

rooms when the day begins.  

The day begins at 8:30. 

  Save 

the 

Date! 

Feb. 

25th 


